
S C K F  P H O T O
F U N D R A I S E R

T O  A L L  S C K F  M E M B E R S  A N D  F A M I L Y :

On May 1, 2011, between 8:00 a.m. and 10:00 a.m., the Southern California Kendo
Federation will host a photo fundraising event at OCB Kendo Dojo.  This is your
one and only opportunity to purchase commemorative photos that will assist the
Southern California Kendo Federation in their fundraising efforts for the kenshi of
All United States Kendo Championships this year.

The photographs will be taken by SCKF team member, Kohjiro Kinno. Kinno sensei
will take photos of whomever you choose.  Please note that the finalized photo is up
to the sole discretion of Kinno sensei.  All sales are finals.  Kinno sensei will also take
photos of each individual Team SCKF group, as well as a photo of the entire SCKF
team, which are all available for purchase.

Please review the order form below and complete with appropriate checks made
payable to Kohjiro Kinno no later than May 1, 2011.

D E S C R I P T I O N Q U A N T I T Y U N I T
P R I C E

C O S T

5” X 7” Individual Photo $ 5.00

9” X 12” Individual Photo $ 10.00

11” X 14” Individual Photo $ 15.00

9” X 12” SCKF Group Photo $ 10.00

11” X 14” SCKF Group Photo $ 15.00

9” X 12” Entire SCKF Team Photo $ 10.00

11” X 14”  Entire SCKF Team Photo $ 15.00

SCKF Bundle (includes 11”X 14”
Individual, 11” X 14” SCKF Group and
11” X 14” Entire SCKF Team Photo

$ 40.00
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D E S C R I P T I O N Q U A N T I T Y U N I T
P R I C E

C O S T

Total

Contact Name __________________________________________

Phone Number _________________________________________

Email Address __________________________________________


